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Support for Communities Affected by Tohoku Earthquake 

 
Tokyo, Japan (March 22, 2011) – The BSP Group would like to express our deepest sympathy 
and condolences to the victims of the March 11 earthquake and tsunami, and our sincere hopes 
that the people in the afflicted areas will experience the earliest possible relief and recovery. 
 
In a board of directors’ meeting held on March 17, 2011, BSP Incorporated (BSP) resolved to 
donate 10 million yen for relief and recovery efforts in communities affected by the Tohoku 
earthquake. It has also resolved to offer BSP’s software products to companies based in the 
afflicted areas at no charge for five years. 
 
BSP will keep making efforts to contribute to recovery in small ways, such as by reducing the 
consumption of electric power in the office as much as possible. 
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